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 Practice Makes Preparedness FCSIT 
Conducts Full-Scale Evacuation Drill 
 
‒ By Nursyahirah Mamat Yasin, Siti Hafizah Ab Hamid 
 
In line with Universiti Malaya’s commitment to ensuring a safe and responsive campus, 
the Faculty of Computer Science and Information Technology (FSKTM) successfully 
conducted a comprehensive evacuation drill involving all staff, students, and visitors. 
The evacuation drill was conducted on 26 Februari 2025 at 9:00 AM, throughout the 
FSKTM Buliding, encompassing Block A & Block B, Universiti Malaya. 

This exercise involved the full participation of academic staff, administrative and 
technical personnel, as well as students who were present on the premises during the 
drill. The drill was coordinated by the FSKTM Occupational Safety and Health 
Committee (JKKP FSKTM), with strategic support from the following agencies: 



●​ Fire and Rescue Department of Malaysia (BOMBA), Pantai Dalam 
●​ Occupational Safety and Health Office, Universiti Malaya (OSHE UM) 

Additional safety demonstrations were conducted as part of the drill, which included a 
practical briefing on the proper handling and operation of fire extinguishers. Participants 
were also briefed on the correct procedures upon reaching designated assembly points, 
including headcounts, reporting protocols, and maintaining clear communication with 
emergency response personnel. These demonstrations aimed to enhance practical 
knowledge and reinforce correct safety behavior during actual emergency situations. 

The FSKTM Management would like to extend its sincere appreciation to all academic 
staff, administrative personnel, technical officers, and students who demonstrated full 
commitment, cooperation, and discipline throughout the execution of the evacuation 
drill. Active participation by FSKTM team played a vital role in ensuring the smooth 
implementation of the exercise and reflects our shared commitment to upholding the 
highest standards of safety and preparedness within the faculty. 

Safety is a shared responsibility, and maintaining a culture of preparedness is a crucial 
element of operational excellence at FSKTM. Through continuous training and proactive 
measures, we aim to foster a resilient and safety-conscious academic community. 

#FSKTMSafetyFirst #PreparednessMatters #UMOSHE #EmergencyReady 
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